
Registration with the USAID Alumni Association 

The USAID Alumni Association (UAA) again wants to express its admiration and 
appreciation for all the USAID FSNs, who gave their heart and soul to their country's 
development with USAID.  You are the very best and were the key to USAID's many 
successes. 
 
UAA wants to remain engaged with its FSN colleagues, as we continue on our various 
journeys.  The multiple ways we can do this include: 
 
1.  UAA website.  The UAA website is https://www.usaidalumni.org 
It is fully accessible, without UAA membership or registration.  It contains a LOT of 
information and links related to USAID's dissolution, including the status of legal 
challenges and job search aids.  Links to the June 30 farewell event videos are 
there.  While accessing some information may require clicking through a couple of 
levels, there is an up-front link with FSN-related information - which will be periodically 
updated. 
 
2.  UAA Registration.  Former FSNs are encouraged to register with UAA (become 
a Registrant).  UAA regularly sends all of its communications to Registrants, and 
registering will enable UAA to rapidly communicate with you.  There is no cost to 
becoming a Registrant.  There is a simple link on the left side of the UAA website 
homepage to become a Registrant. 
 
3.  UAA Membership.  Former FSNs are also encouraged to become a full member of 
UAA.  There is also a link on the left side of the UAA website homepage for 
membership.  Currently, full membership requires payment of a $1 annual membership 
fee for USAID alumni who retired or lost their jobs after January 2025.  We know that 
this creates an operational challenge for people overseas, and are working to fix it.  We 
will let you know when that's done. 
 
Again, thank you so much for your many years of outstanding service. 
 
The USAID Alumni Association 
 

http://www.usaidalumni.org/

